
Talk at the Medoc Group of the Sierra Club 

CSE3 faculty, Dr. Randall Etheridge, presented some of his work related to Lake Mattamuskeet at the 
Medoc Group of the Sierra Club in Rocky Mount, NC on February 17, 2020.  His presentation was entitled 
“Lake Mattamuskeet and Sea Level Rise: Restoring North Carolina’s Largest ‘Natural’ Lake”. 


